From: WomensBranchInternational <WomensBranchInternational@fahcsia.gov.au>
Date: 14 November 2012 
To: Jane Baker <jane.baker1@optusnet.com.au>
Subject: RE: CSW Negotiation Priorities - Request for NGO Input 

Dear Jane 

Thank you for sending the Australian Government Office for Women your submission on proposed Negotiation Priorities for the 57th Session of the Commission on the Status of Women (CSW 57). We appreciate the Australian Federation of Graduate Women's input, hard work and commitment to contribute to CSW 57.

OFW anticipates having further discussions about where to next in December/January. 

Thank you again for your contribution. 

Kind Regards


Jane Quick
Project Officer
Women's Leadership Section
Office for Women
Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs 
P: 6146 1878
